
Election of a Police and Crime Commissioner for the 

Hampshire and Isle of Wight police area, 2 May 2024 

Article 48 of the Police and Crime Commissioner Elections Order 2012 

I, Mark Heath, being the Police Area Returning Officer for Hampshire and Isle 

of Wight, hereby give notice that candidate spending returns, declarations 

and accompanying documentation can be inspected at the Civic Centre, 

Southampton, SO14 7LY. 

Inspection can be made by appointment only, Mondays to Fridays, excluding 

public holidays, for a period of two years. 

To make an appointment, please contact Mike Hickman, Elections Manager, 

mike.hickman@southampton.gov.uk. 

22 July 2024 

 

Mark Heath 

Police Area Returning Officer 




